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  VISIT OUR WEB SITE  

Thank you for a wonderful year! 

 

We have witnessed a great deal of humankindness this year, as many have given to support those in our community 

suffering illnesses and injuries. During this holiday season, if you would like to help us continue in our mission of providing 

compassionate, high-quality, affordable health services for our community, please consider one of our current programs in 

need below.  

We wish you a happy and healthy holiday season, and a Happy New Year! 

*As the year comes to an end, we would like to remind you that all year-end gifts must be submitted before December 

31st to count in your 2018 taxes.  
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The Legacy Campaign 

 

  

The improvements supported by the Legacy Campaign will be a gift for patients in several areas 

of care for decades to come. Emergency Department capacity will be doubled, acute 

rehabilitation services will be enhanced with additional therapies, state-of-the-art imaging 

technology will be provided in an outpatient setting, and expanded cancer care services will 

meet community needs close to home. Learn more here »  

The Cancer Care Fund 

 

At least 1,460 people are diagnosed with cancer in San Luis Obispo County 

every year. Gifts to the Cancer Care Fund provide local cancer patients with the 

financial and emotional assistance they need to remove unneccesary stress 

that could diminish their health. Learn more here »  

The Patient Assistance Fund 

 

The added stress of financial limitations; such as lack of housing, unsuitable 

living environment, inability to afford transportation, and/or a lack of basic 

personal necessities such as clothing; hinders the healing process. Through 

the Patient Assistance Fund, the most vulnerable patients are offered a better 

opportunity for recovery. Learn more here » 
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A gift from the Community Foundation 
San Luis Obispo 

The Community Foundation San Luis Obispo County 

gave $15,000 to support homeless patients at Arroyo 

Grande Community Hospital, which will help provide 

temporary lodging, transportation, medication, and 

various basic needs. Thank you, Community 

Foundation SLO! 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 

Thank you for all you do. You make all the 

difference!   

 

We wish you a happy and healthy holiday 
season. 

DONATE NOW  

Have an idea for a story? Have exciting news you'd like to share? 
Join the conversation. 
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